
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

2020 SEASON 
 
With COVID cases seesawing at levels in the hundreds, it’s not looking all that promising that the 

Governor will be issuing an Executive Order that will allow Kalamazoo Speedway to offer weekly 

racing or post-season events in 2020.  In the event an Executive Order is issued or our local 

officials approve one of our back-to-racing proposals that will allow us to offer a mini-season, event 

announcements will be posted on the Kalamazoo Speedway website and the usual social media 

sites.     

 

 REFUNDS 
 

 

On July 23 we published revised options for handling tickets purchased for the season opener, 

skybox rentals and pit stall rentals and we are repeating this information.     
 

 

JULY 3 TICKETS  
 

We are setting a deadline of August 31, 2020 at noon to file for a ticket refund.  If we have not 

received an email from you sent to barbara@kalamazoospeedway.com by that date, the ticket(s) 

you purchased will be automatically doubled and will be available for pick-up on each race night until 

they are picked up. If you bought one ticket you will get two tickets. If you purchased five tickets, 

you will receive 10 tickets. You may not double a portion of your order and be refunded on the 

rest. Doubled tickets are valid for both 2020 and 2021. Tickets will have the same value ($15) as 

the July 3 tickets. You may use tickets for a higher priced event and pay the difference in pricing if 

you wish. All July 3 dated tickets are VOID.     

 
PIT STALL RENTALS  
 

You may apply your 2020 paid fees to 2021. You’ll keep the same pit stall and won’t owe the rental 

fee for the 2021 season. With new striping on the infield, a few spots have changed; this option will 

assure you get the same spot you selected for 2020. If you prefer a refund, please email 

barbara@kalamazoospeedway.com. 

 
SKYBOXES (weekly)  
 

All weekly skybox rentals are automatically being refunded; you do not need to contact us to 

request a refund.   
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SKYBOXES (seasonal) 
 

You may request that rental fees for 2020 be applied to 2021; the $200 credits already on the 

books will be honored for 2021.  Individuals who paid their rental fees after the abbreviated season 

was announced may also claim a $200 credit toward 2021 by rolling their rental fees over to 2021.  

If you prefer a refund, please email barbara@kalamazoospeedway.com. 

 
 

 
 

 

THANK YOU. 
 

 


